Makazla Rodriguez

From: Pari Schacht

Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2025 2:39 PM
To: Makayla Rodriguez

Subject: Playhouses and plascapes

Hi Makayla,

| saw there is some conversation about playhouses and playscapes and wanted to comment that | think
these should not be regulated by our city and should be left to individual home owners to determine.

| cannot make the meeting, but hoping my email helps add to the voices who are advocating for the city
to not interfere.

Thank you!

Pari Schacht




